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Lost Property

It has been great to see some Spring weather this week – hopefully 
more of this to come! Don’t forget to buy Silent Disco tickets – last day 
to buy is Wednesday 26th March. 
Thank you for supporting Red Nose Day – we will announce the total 
next week.  The best joke today was “What do you call a man with no 
shins?”  “TONY!”







Awards

Class Chosen by Teacher Chosen by Class

Mrs Burrell Elliot 

Mr Whiteley Luca -

Mrs Crossley Lucy-Rose Harry

Mrs Mitchell Theo Josie

Mrs Hughes Alex Jackson

Mrs Cross Arthur Daniel

Mrs Slinger - -

Mr Edwards Freddy Toby

Mrs Jones Lola Darcy

Miss Mutch Jessica Miss Mutch

The winner of this week’s Golden Welly Award isSeth!



Nursery’s trip to the farm
As part of their topic of ‘Signs of Spring’, Nursery have been 
learning all about baby animals. They had a wonderful time on 
Thursday visiting Baydale Farm in Darlington where they got up 
close and personal with lots of cute baby animals. 

Farmers Simon, Laura and Gillian were really impressed with the 
children’s knowledge and understanding about farming and 
baby animals and commented on how respectful and safe they 
were whilst on a working farm. All of the Nursery staff were very 
proud of them.





Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 
Online safety is becoming more of a challenge to navigate and school 
would be really interested in collecting parental views around this issue.  
Please complete the e-form below by 4th April 2025.  The link will also be 
sent via text message for ease of completion. 
https://forms.office.com/e/9kYNz5Gg6N

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

All staff at Applegarth know that safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility. Find out more on our Safeguarding Page.
For information about Online Safety, visit our dedicated webpage. 
You can also report any concerns you have to our welfare email: 
dsl@applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk

SAFEGUARDING NOTICES

IMPORTANT – We are a ‘NO NUTS’ 
school due to several children having 
severe allergies.  Please check 
ingredients carefully and do not send in 
snacks/lunchbox items that contain 
nuts.  

https://forms.office.com/e/9kYNz5Gg6N
https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/key-information/safeguarding/
https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/online-safety/
mailto:dsl@Applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk




OPAL

We need your help!

Despite the weather getting colder and wetter, we need to keep 
our school field open for OPAL at lunchtimes. To support us with 
this, please can your child have wellies, or spare shoes and a 
waterproof coat with a hood in school everyday. Their 
wellies/spare shoes should be in a plastic bag with their name 
on them.

Den Building Area

We are aiming to develop our den building area. Tarp, crates, 
wooden planks and pallets are all great examples of what you 
could donate to our school to spark our creativity. 

Bikes

We are really short of bikes that are suitable for our KS2 
children.  If your child is growing out of their bike and it is in 
good working order, we would happily accept your donation. 

We also have EYFS/KS1 bikes in need of minor repairs – if there 
is anyone in our school community who knows their way around 
a bike and is happy to help, then please let us know at the 
School Office. 



Attendance w/c 3rd March 2025

A reminder that the school gates are opened at 8:40am each morning.
School STARTS at 8:50am. It is important that your child/ren are
though the gate by 8:50am and are at school on time each day.
Children in each class start work from the moment they enter the
classroom and it is important that from a safeguarding perspective
that all staff are in the right place at the right time too. If you are late,
this becomes lost learning time which can make further lessons more
challenging.



2024/2025 Academic Year

Event Class/
Phase

Location Date and Time

Deadline to 
buy Silent 
Disco tickets

Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School

Wednesday 26th March

Stay and Play Nursery Applegarth Primary 
School

Thursday 27th March 
10:30am- 11:30am
2-3pm

Robinwood 
Residential

Y6 Robinwood, Cumbria 31st March – 2nd April 2025

Silent Disco Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School 

Thursday 3rd April
Nursery, reception & KS1: 
5-6pm
KS2: 6:15-7:15pm

Easter holidays Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School 

School closes
Friday 4th April and opens 
again on Tuesday 22nd

April

Marrick Priory 
Residential

Y5 Marrick Priory, Reeth 14th-16th May 2025
























